Beacon Hill Elementary Home & School Association

H&S April-May 2025 Newsletter

THANK YOU

The **Staff Appreciation** committee worked hard to create a special 'Around the World' themed week for our very deserving staff. Treats included chair massages, Parisian pastries from Premiere Moisson, boxed macaroons, scratch-off lotto tickets, fortune cookies, Asian fans, pizza from Fratteliz, sourdough loaf, selfcare kits, raffle prizes, heartfelt notes from the students, and a pot luck lunch! A big thank you to all those who generously contributed food, time, and donations to show the BH staff how much they mean to us.

The grade 6 **grad** students enjoyed some retro bowling and pizza at Valois Bowling. Thank you to Annie, Sara, Cathy, and the grad committee for organizing this fun event.

CONGRATS!

The BH Staff planned a fun activity-filled **Carnival week** for the students. Thank you to Lisa for coordinating H&S' contribution of snacks, juice boxes, super bingo prizes, and Wild Willy's gift cards to the recipients of the Just Dance competition. Congrats to the winners.

Congratulations are also in order to the 3 winners of the **Valentine candy jars**. \$575 was raised through this grad fundraiser.

COMING UP...

Mid-April: Cards delivered. To those who ordered a 'Big Box of Cards' box, they will be sent home with the students. If there are too many boxes to send home, we will contact you for pickup. Thank you to all those who supported this H&S fundraiser, and a BIG congratulations to class 301 for selling the most boxes and winning a class pizza party! Date of the party TBC.



May 26 @ 5pm: H&S Meeting. This is our LAST meeting of the school year. Please consider joining. Details will be sent out to H&S members 1 week prior. All parents are welcome.

May 26: Book Fair. Get ready for our 2nd in person book fair. Students will once again have the opportunity to browse and shop with their classmates during the week of May 26th, and parents can also shop at our upcoming carnival.

May 30: Super Recyclers
The truck will be back to the school from 730-5pm, so hold onto those donation items.

<u>June 5 @ 5-7:30pm</u> Family Carnival. Save the date for our end of year family picnic. Details to be confirmed shortly.

FUNDRAISING

Where do all of the fundraising dollars go? 'Home and school' follows a budget every year, and within that budget a certain amount of fundraising dollars is allocated to teacher 'wish list' items.

Thanks to your support so far this year, we have been able to approve many teacher wish list items, including musical repairs and band equipment rentals, classroom prizes, a rope obstacle course, new crosscountry skis and boots, and t-shirts for our grade 5 and 6 dance crew!

WE NEED YOU!

'Home and School' would like to continue its involvement within the school, however it takes a lot of helping hands to keep our Home and School Association running. There are a few experienced volunteers departing from their executive roles, and we are in need of replacements before the new school year begins. Please consider joining our last meeting, and reaching out if you are interested in joining our team.

Reach us:

bhhomeandschool@gmail.com beaconhillhomeandschool.myshopify.com facebook.com/BeaconHillElementary